
 
June 24, 2020 

To Our Fusion Families, 

Hope you are all doing well and staying safe. We wanted to provide a quick update regarding 

summer basketball. I know a lot of you are as anxious as we are to get your athletes back on the 

court with us. We are working hard everyday to try and make this happen. We, Fusion School of 

Basketball, fall under a unique category being a privately run organization that does not have a 

facility. 

 

Basketball unfortunately falls under the high risk category and doesn’t have clearance for contact 

OR indoor until at least July 22nd. In addition to state guidelines and restrictions that are 

released daily we are also learning about the new guidelines and restrictions being put in place 

daily at the facilities (Count Basie Park & CBI) that we use. There are a lot of restrictions! 

 

After speaking with the Red Bank recreation director we have decided that we will not be 

hosting our summer league this year. We are truly devastated by this but have to do what’s right 

for the health and safety for all involved. 

 

In regards to summer camp, we are currently in the process of working with CBI to come up 

with a plan to ensure safety for all of our coaches and athletes as well as their staff members and 

students. We will not be running camp July 6-10 however we fully intend on running camp, 

weekly, with restrictions (smaller groups, 3hr time slots, etc) beginning July 22nd through the 

end of the summer. We are working through the details vigorously and will be releasing our 

summer options/plans some time next week. 

 

If your athlete is already registered for camp you will receive an email directly from me with the 

next steps some time next week. We are currently not accepting any more camp registrations 

until we can confirm that we have the space beyond those that were already registered. 

 

This summer for us will be one of personal & small group training. We intend on returning to in-

person training after July 22nd. If your athlete has sessions on the books Coach Teeigh will be in 

touch to schedule. If you are interested in setting up personal or small group in-person training 

please email Coach Teeigh directly: training@jerseyfusionelite.org 

 

As always we thank you all for your continued support and patience through these extremely 

uncertain and trying times. We are doing our best to get these kids and ourselves back on the 

court. 
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